‘Ma tini, ma mano ka rapa te what’
‘Together we will succeed Students, Staff, Parents & Community’

Our Shared Vision

“Students Achieving Educational Excellence and Celebrating Success”
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prepare forour [ | ! | . 91 /. I hopt to we€ Ipts of you next
Friday having a great time dancing the evening away!
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you to those parents, and young helpers who
supported us to take part in this great event.

5 A S Ais Xhristmas comes around, so does the
increase in treat food and drink. Many of our
young people have very particular tolerances
and preferences, so managing what they eat can be very difficult. However, do keep an
eye on the sugar content of their diet at this time of year, and remember plenty of fresh
water and regular fruit and veges are still very important as the mainstays of what they
consume.

New Principal

The Board has been fortunate to appoint Jenny Milne as the new
principal for Maitai School. Jenny will take up her duties at the
start of 2018. Jenny is a very experienced primary school leader
and is currently Deputy Principal at Parklands School in Motueka.
Jenny has worked a lot with young people who have disabilities
and one of her present duties is as special education needs
coordinator at Parklands. Among Jenny's varied educational
experiences are stints training student teachers, working as a literacy advisor for the
Ministry, and as principal of a small rural school. Nau mai, haere mai,

welcome Jenny! Nga mlh'uane
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WD h i Matai / Room 1: WD h i Ma Raom 1:/
* Dylan Rowlands * Tim Worboys
WD h i NAkau / Te Ara OrfBND hi Ma n R&oan 2:/
* Shannon Williams, Luke Rapana-Roach * John Rapana-Roach
WD h i KTwhai [/ M@HW: WD h i NAkau / Te Ara dr a:
* Alexander Crombie * Damon McKay




Look at our new playground!

The students at M@HW came back from
holidays to find the new playground nearly
finished. We patiently waited a week for the
finishing touches and it was worth the wait.
Wilbur and Madison love the double slide and
racing each other to the bottom.

The spinning swing is a hit with Brooklyn and Luke.
Blake and Saffy love that they can get on and off
the swings independently. Hudson enjoys building
sandcastles and then leaping onto them. Alex
particularly likes the green tunnel. Chris likes
balancing on the logs. Indigo thinks it’s all exciting.

Front page: Some more pictures of our students enjoying our fantastic new
playground at M@HW




Vou are invited to the

Maitai School Luau!
Friday the 77" of November
6:30pm-8:30pm

Dress up in your beachy Hawaiian gear and get ready to
groove to some funky cool beats!
A light supper will be provided

All students need to be supported by a parent or

caregiver

RSUVE 10 Neovember 2077 to your class teacher or

Maitai School office 5480287

Dates For Your Diary

93 Tasman Street, Nelson 03 548 0281 office@maitai.school.nz www.maitai.school.nz
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